
 

 

 

Anyone wishing to make representation to this licence needs to do 

so in writing by 30/03/2023 and is advised to first carefully read the 

guide which can be found at 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/a-guide-to-making-

representations-objections-and-complaints-goods-vehicle-

operator-licensing  
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